HEADQUARTERS ARMORED FORCE
FORT KNOX, KENTUCKY ALG/hwb
Office of the Surgeon

IN REPLY REFER TO:

December 23, 1942,

Brig. General Fred V. Rankin,
Office of the Surgeon General,
United States Army,
Washington, D. C.

Dear General:

Having heard of your recent promotion to the
grede of Brigadier General, I wish to extend my
hearty congratulations.

May the coming year bring you further
successes, and I want to take this opportunity to

wish you a lerry Christmas,

Sincerely,
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A. L. G'Orby, 2
Colonel, Mg4




